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June 2, 2004 
 

 
 
TO:  Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
FROM: Peter Brundage, Executive Officer 
 
RE:  Contract with Miller, Owen and Trost for 
  Legal Services for FY 2004-05 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
I recommend your Commission adopt the Agreement Between Sacramento Local 
Agency Formation Commission and Miller, Owen and Trost for legal services for 
FY 2004-05 [copy attached]. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
This is a fee for service contract not to exceed $60,000. 
 
Nancy Miller has served as Sacramento LAFCo Commission Counsel since 1988.  The 
services of the firm Miller, Owen and Trost do not merely provide your Commission with 
expert legal advice, but also accommodate staff in an easy and pleasant working 
relationship in day to day questions regarding potential issues in LAFCo law.  I highly 
recommend the renewal of the contract with the firm of Miller, Owen and Trost for FY 
2004-05.  
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(Contract Renewal MOT)  


